
 

 
 

The CCEA National Board Certification Program will host two informational 
sessions for teachers interested in taking their careers to new heights. At the 
session you will learn about the National Board Certification process, how to 
increase your pay through column movement on the Professional Growth Plan 
and about the 5% pay increase from the State of Nevada.  You will also learn 
about the resources and supports available to help you reach this gold teaching 
standard. So, don’t delay -- RSVP today! 

 
Informational Sessions 

Session 1: Monday, May 22, 2017, 4:30pm-5:30pm 

Teacher’s Health Trust, 2950 E. Rochelle Ave, Las Vegas 

Session 2: Wednesday, May 24, 2017, 4:30pm-5:30pm 

Teacher’s Health Trust, 2950 E. Rochelle Ave, Las Vegas 

 

To RSVP, visit: http://goo.gl/forms/FUx2zrIs5A 

 

For more information, e-mail Betsy Giles at bgiles@ccea-nv.org. 
 

 

                          


